
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

June 10, 2020 

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff 

Re: WVSA Return to Play Plan Memo to WVSA #4 

Fr: Dave Laraba - WVSA Executive Director 

             ***Update on actions taken by the WVSA Board of Directors at their meeting on 6/9/2020. 

 

The start of Phase 2 has been incredibly positive with players getting back on the field. Reminder to 

all clubs to continue to educate Coaches, club officials, players, and parents.  

1. Social distancing of 6 feet when off the field, including traveling to and from the parking lot and 

at all times off the field. 

2. Coaches and all club personnel are required to wear face masks during all activities. 

3. No team huddles or groups closer than the 6ft social distancing at any time. 

 

Phase 2 Update: The main principle of Phase 2 is the 10 ft distance between players. The player grid 

can be 10x10 (or more) as long as there is a 10-foot distance on all sides of each grid, (ie. 10x10, 

10x20, 10x30 etc.). The length can change, but not the width (10ft). 

A. Tryouts for the 2020-2021 season can start on June 25th but registration will not open until July 

13th for the 2020-2021 year. Details will be posted on our website at www.wvsoccer.net. Click 

”Travel” and then click “2020 Travel Tryout Information”. 

B. Change to WVSA Waiver - The title of the waiver was changed to Communicable Disease 

Release of Liability and Assumption of Risk Agreement. Persons who have already completed 

the waiver do not have to redo the waiver. This waiver will be on the Affinity System to fill out 

online as well as on WVSA RTP Information Center (a paper version to print out) going 

forward. 

C. Date for WVSA State/Open Cup - The cup will be held July 10-12, 2020. Details will be 

furnished as soon as possible.  

There will be a Return To Play Group/Cup meeting at 9pm on 6/11/20. Anyone, not part of the WVSA 

BOD, Staff or RTP Group, contact kristi@wvsoccer.net if you wish to be part of the meeting. 

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contract WVSA Executive Director, 

Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net.   
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